Operations Building
Food Service Department
118 Chapel Heights Road
Sewell, NJ 08080

(856) 582-4010

Washington Township

Public Schools

September 17, 2024
Dear Washington Township Families,

Please see the attached 2024-2025 SY Free and Reduced Application. Your children may
qualify for Free and Reduced Meals and Summer EBT. We strongly encourage you to submit
your application on Payschoolscentral.com to guarantee that it is received.

e If you completed an application and have not received a determination letter, please
contact the Food Service Department to check the status.

e If your child received benefits last school year, a new application must be received by
October 14th or the meal status will change to PAID and the account will be charged.

Please call the Food Service Department with any questions or concerns at (856) 582-4010.
Sincerely,
Jennifer Mullin

Food Service Manager
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